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               Gift exchange packages waiting under the Christmas tree 

        during the annual Christmas Party at the Boot Grill
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    Everyone enjoying the fine food, libations and great company of other Club members 

President Brian in his finest formé.    Our great personal bartender and server 
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PRESIDENT ôS LETTER 

First I would like to thank everyone who made it to the Christmas 

party.  It was a great turn out and a lot of fun! 
 

Thanks to Jay for bringing door prizes and booking the room. 
 

Second, I would like to thank Jared who will be sending out 

information about upcoming car shows and anything car related 

throughout the year that are cool to do!  Jared also was the member 

of the year for 2013. Yea!!! 
 

There will not be a meeting in January, and the next meeting will be 

February 6th, 2014 at Johnson's Corner.   
 

The Chili Cook Off will be February 22nd at Brian and Kayleneôs 

house. Drinks will be at 5pm and the Chili will start at 6pm.  Please 

bring whatever you would like to drink and your BEST chili so 

everyone can vote on whoôs the best!!!  Awards will be giving for 

1st, 2nd and 3rd place. Please bring something to donate for an 

auction that we are planning to have. If you donate $10 to the club, 

you can have $100,000 of (fake) money to use towards the auction.  

If you decide to donate $20 to the club, you will get $200,000 of 

(fake) money to use towards the auction and so forth. Items to bring 

range from junk in your basement, to old car parts, nothing really 

worth anythingé.. just stuff that someone else would be willing to 

bid on! 
 

Iôm thinking about doing a car show again at Echo Brewery on May 

10th. 
 

There has been some talk about having an Olds, Buick and Pontiac 

show. I have been looking at a calendar and I think June 1st could be 

a good time for it.  Where, I donôt know yet. Any feedback would be 

great! 
 

POCI show this year is in Wichita, KS.  It runs June 17 through the 

21st. I think that being so close to us it would be very cool to see a lot 

of our club members there. 
 

The BYOC car show is being planned for September. 
 

Thank you all for letting me be your President again this year. As it is 

my second year, I hope to get better at it and try to get the club 

involved in more things. 
 

President Brian 
 
 

 

 

President 

Next Club Meeting 
 

February 6th, 2014 

 

JOHNSON'S CORNER 

@ 7:00pm 

Room reserved  

@ 6:00pm for dinner - 

So come early! 
 

 




